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Dear Mr Leigh 

Application to make a non-material change to The Rampion Offshore Wind Farm Order 2014   

Reference:  EN010032 

Response to queries raised in relation to the proposed amendment order 

Thank you for your letter dated 5 February 2021 requesting further information about the proposed 
amendments to Article 17 (1) and Requirement 15 (1) of Part 3 of Schedule 1 of The Rampion Offshore 
Wind Farm Order 2014  ("the Order").  

These amendments were proposed to more accurately reflect events that have taken place since the 
Order was made in 2014. We have explained each amendment more fully in turn below. 

The proposed amendments to Article 17 (1) 

We believe the proposed amendments to Article 17(1) are necessary to reflect the fact that the footpath 
diversion has now been constructed on site.  

When the Order was first drafted in 2012,  it was not certain whether or not the footpath diversion to 
Footpath 8T would be required. Consequently the original wording of Article 17 (1) contained an element 
of discretion for the Applicant  that allowed the undertaker to extinguish the relevant section of Footpath 
8T and provide a footpath diversion if it was considered necessary.   

The revised wording of Article 17(1) is intended to achieve greater certainty and clarity in providing for 
the old section of Footpath 8T to be extinguished and for the new section of footpath (as specified in 
Schedule 3) to be explicitly created as part of the Order. 

The proposed amendments to Requirement 15 (1) 

It is believed the proposed amendments to Requirement 15 (1) and (2) are necessary to reflect that the 
specification for the new section of Footpath 8T has already been approved by the local planning 
authority at West Sussex County Council since the Order was made. 






